THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

Hardin County Board Of Education

FROM:
Mrs. Nannette Johnston 

DATE:
November 15, 2007

SUBJECT:
Approve New Middle School Schematic Design   
ISSUE

It is necessary for the Board to approve the schematic design for the new middle school near Highway 313 before it is submitted to the Division of Facilities for review.
FACTS
Sherman, Carter, Barnhart made a presentation to the Board on October 30, 2007 for consideration of the schematic design for the new middle school.  The school will be designed to accommodate approximately 750 middle school students.   (See attached design plan).   

There is currently a BG1 for this project on file with KDE.  We will need to update the BG1 Financial Page from the initial approval when construction bids have been determined.  Currently, the 99,024 sq. ft. project is estimated to cost around $18,830,000.  

RECOMMENDATION

I recommend the Board approve the schematic design for the new middle school near Highway 313.
RECOMMENDED MOTION

I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the Board the schematic design for the new middle school near Highway 313.
